
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
For Immediate Release 
May 24, 2016 
  
For More Information: 
Department of Public Works / 228-0444 
 
WATER MAIN FLUSHING TO BEGIN WEDNESDAY 
 
Beginning Wednesday, May 25, the City of Marquette Water Department will be flushing 
water mains and will continue until approximately Friday, July 29.  
 
Residents may experience cloudy water and minimal water disruptions during this time.  
Please let the water run until it is clear prior to usage. 
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